
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
September 2019 
 
Dear Parent / carer,  
 
We are restarting Cross-Country / Running club. The sessions will run on a Tuesday at Morley Park (details on the 
back) every Tuesday starting on the 10th September. The first 2 sessions will take place at UHS school site to register 
the group & do some introductory sessions. Then in week 3 the group will run to Morley Park. The dates will be;  
 
10th, 17th- at UHS  
24th Sept – At Morley Park from now on, run there & back  
1st, 3rd October Borough cross country, 8th Oct 
ARD & Half Term 
29th Oct 
5th, 12th, 19th, 26th Nov 
3rd, 10th Dec. 
 
On the 24th September we will have the first session at Morley Park & students will run to the field. Various routes and 
activities can be completed in and around the space. Please indicate on the reply slip below your permission & travel 
arrangements. Let us know of any medical issues or injury that may impact her running. The Borough cross country 
event is on 3rd October so we will be selecting a squad for this & it leads to the Surrey schools’ event. Miss Maxwell will 
be leading the sessions. Please do not hesitate to contact the PE department with any queries you may have. Morley 
park venue details are on the back of this letter.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Miss Doyle 
__________________ 
Director of Sport 
Caitriona.doyle@uhsw.com  
Alexandra.maxwell@uhsw.com  
 
 
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------- 
I give permission for my daughter ____________________________________ form _______________ to take part in 
the Cross-Country club on a Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm at the Ursuline / surrounding paved areas & Morley Park playing 
fields.  
 
Medical notes; __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/ carer contact: _______________________________________________ 
 
Parent/ carer signature; ______________________________________________ 
 
 
She can leave MP at the end of the session if there 
 
I will collect her from MP at the end of the session 
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Playing fields address: Ursuline Playing Fields, Cottenham Park Rd, Wimbledon, SW20 0SZ. 

 
 

 
 
 

 


